
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Calvary Aged Care Workload Concerns 

Care Workers struggle under mounting pressure!  

Following the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) meeting with members 

last week, the ANMF were endorsed to gather evidence/data which will help support the chronic workloads 

claims being experienced currently.  

 

It was determined the best way to capture evidence/data is to have members complete an anonymous survey 

which will ask questions around short staffing, roster practises, and overtime/extra shifts.  

 

The survey is designed to sit on your mobile device so you can quickly answer the questions. Follow the below 

instructions to add to your device.  

 

Step One – Open the survey link provided below on your phone. 

Step Two – Once the survey is open, click the upload icon at the bottom of the screen. 

Step Three – Click the “Add to Home Screen” button to add the survey shortcut to the phone’s home screen. 



 

 

 

       

 

The survey will remain open until Wednesday 25 September.  

 

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CalvaryAgeCareWorkloadsSurvey2024 

 

Please complete the survey for every shift you work short staffed, do extra hours etc or when you have 

concerns regarding providing quality care to residents.   

 

Following this data collection period the ANMF will compile the evidence and will then write to your employer 

seeking their commitment to remedy the situation.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CalvaryAgeCareWorkloadsSurvey2024


 

 

 

 

If you are concerned about the quality of care currently provided to residents in your care, you can always 

make a report to the Aged Care Quality Safety Committee. Follow the directions found here: 

https://www.agedcarequality.gov.au/contact-us/complaints-concerns/what-do-if-you-have-complaint. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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